Dr. Cecilia Chan

From: Malini Eliatamby C Maganderlingam Dr <malini.eliatamby@newinti.edu.my>
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 9:43 AM

To: Dr. Cecilia Chan

Subject: Invitation to speak and conduct a Master Class-Malaysia

Dear Cecelia,

Greetings from Malaysia!!

I am Malini Eliatamby, the Deputy Vice Chancellor of INTI International University in Malaysia and we are part of the Laureate
Group of Institutions. We organise an internal Academic Conference annually and invite speakers and experts in various fields to
share their knowledge with our 600 odd faculty members. This event is an annual professional development activity spread over 2
days for our internal faculty members.

We would like to invite you to this event to speak to our faculty on Assessment and to conduct a Master Class on Assessing
Generic Competencies which are valuable to the 21st century learner. The event is on the 5-6 Oct 2016 in Kuala Lumpur.

I hope you will be able to accept this invite. | am also available to explore this further in a call.
We will be covering the cost of your flight (on economy) and accommodation for 3 nights.
| hope to receive a favourable response from you.

Thank you and Best Wishes,

Malini Eliatamby, PhD

Deputy Vice Chancellor (Academic Innovation)
INTI International University

&

Vice President (Teaching Learning Innovation)
INTI Education Group

Conference Chair
Academic Conference 2016



